
	

March 30, 2021 
 
 
 
 
QIU Yong 
President 
Tsinghua University 
 
Dear President Yong, 
 
It is with great respect that I write to offer you and the entire Tsinghua University community 
congratulations on behalf of the University of Illinois Chicago (UIC) on your 110th Anniversary.  
 
Tsinghua University is one of the world’s leading institutions of higher education and I want to share 
our gratitude for the relationship between our universities. It is our hope, that as we celebrate this 
milestone in the history of your esteemed institution, that we continue to build our collaborations and 
strengthen our bonds of academic partnership. 
 
Please accept my congratulations on this important anniversary in the distinguished history of 
Tsinghua University.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael D. Amiridis 
Chancellor 
 
 
 
 


